
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION

LOK SABHA
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. : 1454

(To be answered on the 15th December 2022)
 

REMOVAL OF FARE CAP
 

 
Will the Minister of CIVIL AVIATION

 
(a) whether the Government has taken a decision to remove the fare caps on
domestic airlines in the recent past;
 
(b) if so, the details thereof; and
 
(c) if not, the reasons therefor?
 

ANSWER
 
Minister of State in the Ministry of CIVIL AVIATION

 
 
(a) to (c) Yes sir. The lower as well as upper air fare cap has been removed
w.e.f 31.08.2022.
 

*****

1454. SHRI NATARAJAN P.R.

be pleased to state:-

(GEN. (DR) V. K. SINGH (RETD))


